
 

 

Principal’s report to the board of management - February 2019 

 
The secretary gave an outline of some of the events that have recently taken place in the                 
school or were scheduled to take place shortly. 
 

● The school held its annual Christmas Variety Concert in December. It was another             
huge success for the school. The principal extended his thanks to all of the students               
and staff who made it possible. Particular thanks were extended to Mr Byrne, Ms Mc               
Cafferty and Ms Treanor who worked collaboratively to drive the show forward. 
 

● The school supported a trip to An Bord Gais Energy Theatre for all of the students                
involved in the variety concert. The students watched a performance of Motown. 
 

● The school’s Art teacher, Ms Molloy had a workshop in the school by a visiting artist                
as part of the  Creative Engagement initiative operated by the NAPD. 
 

● The school had the Bank of Ireland in for a week to launch a School Bank. The bank                  
also gave a series of talks to students on financial wellbeing. The principal thanked              
Ms Mc Geehan for organising the initiative. 
 

● Ms Mc Geehan also organised the Safer Internet Day talks for students and parents              
which took place on 5th February. 
 

● The Schools Business Partnership wrapped up their support work for the school for             
this year. The principal thanked SITA, the Schools Business Partnership, Ms Sadie            
Kelly of the Stranorlar School Completion Programme and Ms Clarke for all their             
efforts with what was another very successful programme. 
 

● The school had a Study Workshop for its Leaving Certificate students to support             
them in their studies. The students reported that it was very useful and has helped               
establish a study routine for them. The principal thanked all the teachers who helped              
out for their support. 
 

● Mock examinations took place just before the mid-term break for 3rd & 5th Year              
students. This is an excellent opportunity to gauge progress and prepare for the             
forthcoming examinations. 
 

● The school will be involved in Donegal ETB’s One Voice Choir this year with              
students and staff getting involved. The principal thanked Ms Linden for her support. 
 



● The school’s Educational Tour will take place at Easter this year. The principal             
thanked ms Boland and the teachers for their commitment to the students. 


